
Somerset Annual Meeting Postponed 
  
Somerset Residents: 
Due to the current Coronavirus precautions recommended by the CDC, we have 
cancelled our March 30, 2020, Annual Meeting. The Windstar Club is not allowing 
any meetings with a large attendance to be held in the clubhouse until after April 
4th, at which time they will re-evaluate their position.  
  
Out of an abundance of caution, we have decided to postpone the Somerset 
Annual Meeting until such time that conditions for large gatherings are safer for 
our residents.  
  
We will give notice once a new date has been set for our annual meeting.  
  
We will be posting the 2019 Financial Review on the website in the coming days.   
If there are any questions that members may have concerning the Association, 
please forward those to the Property Manager or Somerset Board members. We 
will address them accordingly.  
  
We appreciate your patience as we work through these precautions.  
  
Sincerely, 
Somerset Board of Director’s  
 


